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MP 608 – Marshall, Michigan Incident 

NTSB/PHMSA Information Request No. 24 

 

 

24.8 Reference: Field Request 

Preamble:  

Request: Provide a leak history for the pipeline over the past 5 years 

including the results of all leak surveys.  

Response: Apart from the subject Oil Spill near Marshall, Michigan, Enbridge 

did not experience any discharges on Line 6B between Griffith, IN 

and the US/Canada border that met PHMSA’s 5 gallon threshold for 

reporting during the past 5 years.  Enbridge is continuing to review 

records related to this request and will supplement its response as 

necessary.  

 

 

 

 

 


